
Protect Danish poultry!

You must not enter a poultry facility in Denmark if you have been 

to an outbreak area. If you have been to a country with outbreak 

and are in Denmark to collect, catch or caretake poultry, or to install 

equipment at a poultry facility, then it is of highest importance to 

meet the quarantine requirements (48 hours) prior to your entrance at the poultry 

facility. Do not bring food into Denmark – not even for your own consumption! 

Disease transmission
Infection can be transmitted from other birds or from feed 

or water containing virus. It is possible to carry Avian 

Influenza virus in clothes, footwear, feed sacks, infected 

hatching eggs, tools, machines, boxes, vehicles etc. 

Did you know?
There is a risk that one introduce Avian Influenza to Danish 

poultry from infected birds in other European countries? 

Currently there are outbreaks in several European countries.

Hygiene 
All vehicles, trailers, boxes and equipment brought to Denmark must 

be washed prior to arrival in Denmark. 

You must always remember to change to clean clothes, socks and 

footwear, and wash and disinfect your hands before you enter a 

poultry facility. Always apply with the rules laid down by the 

farmer/owner

Have you been hunting in countries with outbreak 

of Avian Influenza? Then it is important that you 

meet the quarantine rules after you return to 

Denmark. Remember to clean your boots after 

each hunt, before dropping them in your car. Do 

not bring your dog for hunts in countries with Avian 

Influenza outbreak. Apply hand disinfectant during 

hunting and after contact with game. 

If you arrive from countries with disease outbreak

Hunters

News
Keep you updated on latest news about Avian Influenza at the Danish 

Veterinary and Food Administration’s website: www.fvst.dk

http://www.fvst.dk/

